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AGM 2016 
 

03/04/2016 

 

Members present:   

John Blundell  Michael Berry  Diane Rexstrew-Berry  

Toni Steventon                   Carly Bennett                     Christine Tarrant 

Kate Magliocco 

  

Apology for absence Stephen Turner  

  

Meeting started at 14:30 hours.  

  

Introduction of Committee Members  

John introduced members of the committee to the floor, thanked Paul Blundell and Carol McCarthy 

for all their previous support and welcomed Christine Tarrant and Kate Magliocco.  

  

Introduction of Production Team  

John introduced members of the production team to the floor.  

  

Matters arising:  

The minutes of last year’s AGM were announced to have been ratified by the committee. No 

matters arising.  

  

Accounts  

Mick summarised the year’s accounts to the floor and spoke about the loss compared to previous 

years. The accounts were proposed by Lynn Hill and seconded by Kate Magliocco.  

Auditor, David Weaver has now resigned from this role. YG are seeking a new auditor who is FCA 

approved.  

  

Awards  

A number of NODA long service awards and were presented to several members of cast. Three 

year Noda awards presented to Charlotte Butler, Ella Butler, Max Brister, Alicia Duffy, Holly 

Bedford and Alex Tarrant. Six Year awards presented to Lauren Mills and Phoebe Magliocco. Jack 

Petchey awards were presented to Phoebe Magliocco, Joanne Flynn, Esther Hill and Alicia Duffy. 

The Leaders award was presented to Toni Steventon. 

  

Fund Raising    

The YG fund raising schemes were explained to the floor, including the 49’er and bottle draw, 
Easyfundraising, Beddington and Carshalton carnival and Bag Packing. John asked for support 
for proposed sponsored walk. John explained Fundraising Standards Board  

Toni asked for support for the fundraising committee.  

  

Box Office  

Box Office will be at rehearsals and we accept cash or Credit card. Due to the move to Harlequin 

Box office is still in planning stages and will open from 1st May.  

  

http://www.youngergeneration.co.uk/


Vital Info  

Information about YG was explained to parents and cast  

 Holiday Dates 

 Compulsory rehearsals 

 The move from Fairfield, why we had to move 

 Harlequin Redhill 

 Tombola – Unwanted gifts 

 Jazz shoes 

 Sweatshirts 

 Matrons 

 Request for help to sort the shed 

 Costumes 

 Chewing gum (Health and Safety) 

 Mobile phones (Not covered by YG Insurance) 

 St Marks is a No Smoking zone 

 Suitable clothing to be worn at rehearsals 

 Folders will be issued – please learn words 

 Moving show for 2017 

 Silver Slash purchased from Fairfield 

 

Any Questions 

 Date of first bag packing – 23/07/16 

 Tea rota – see Toni 

 How do you get to Harlequin? – Bus from Croydon or Train to Redhill station 

 

  

Meeting finished at 15:30 hours.  


